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In a new article for Law360, partner and chair of Cahill’s M&A and Corporate Advisory practice Helene Banks 
examines the Securities and Exchange Commission's recently proposed amendments to Rule 14a-8 under the 
Securities Exchange Act of 1934. The proposal would amend three of the 13 substantive bases for exclusion: (i) the 
substantial implementation exclusion, (ii) the duplication exclusion and (iii) the resubmission exclusion.
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